
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Supporting You at Home with Learning 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 3.3 ~ 22nd January 2021 

Staying Fit 
We all know exercise is not only good for our 
bodies but it is also good for our minds.  
 
PH Sports come into school weekly to 
provide PE and fitness during ‘normal’ times, 
but as this is not an option at the moment 
they have posted 4 KS1 and 4 KS2 interactive 
fitness sessions on You Tube. If you and/or 
your child(ren) fancy checking it out just go 
to YouTube, type in PH Sports and you can 
find the videos there. 
   
Don’t forget the Joe Wickes PE… which I find 
very challenging!  
 
 
 

School Virtual Family Quiz  
 
 
 
The school will be hosting a virtual family quiz on Friday 
29th January 2021 starting at 5.45pm.  This is a fantastic 
opportunity for us all to join one another and have some 
family fun!  
 
Mr. Sanderson is busily writing the quiz rounds and will be 
our host for the evening! 
 
A link for the event will be posted in each Google 
Classroom nearer the time! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec : Noah and Ananya                                                                       

Year 1: Aaron and Isabella 

Year 2: Oscar G and Jack 

Year 3: Stefan and Ivana 

Year 4: Amelia and Harrison 

Year 5: Raphael-Jay and Jasmine                                                                           

Year 6: Henry and Connor 

 

I would like to say another huge thank you to you all for your continued support of Online Learning at St 
Osmund’s.  The teachers and teaching assistants are working unbelievably hard to ensure that live lessons 
and independent work gives children the best possible chance of making progress during this second period 
of school closure.  I am so proud of them, and of you all at home!  Please contact us if we can help you get 
online; it is a legal requirement for children to be doing a minimum of 3 hours learning in KS1, and 4 in KS2. 
 
To help you further, next week, we will be offering resource packs to all our families containing some basic 
but essential equipment to help with the independent learning at home.  These pack will contain 
equipment such as: pencils, pens, ruler, rubber, whiteboard and pens, art sketchbook, a blank exercise 
book, cubes and counting resources (KS1). 
 
You will be contacted by email by the school office with a time slot to collect your essential resource pack 
next week – they will be outside school for non-contact, safe collection.  If you are unable to collect it, OR 
feel you do not need a resource pack, please contact schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org as soon as possible. 
 
We just want to ensure that as we continue to learn at home, we are doing all we can to help you make that 
a success! 

Google Classroom 
If you are having any difficulties accessing 
Google Classroom please send an email to 
ithelp@sops.canacp.org   
The email is monitored during working hours 
and we aim to respond within 24 hours. 
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Dates for your diary… 

 
12/02/21 ~ School Closes end of Term 3 
22/02/21 ~ School Re-Opens for Term 4 
22/02/21 ~ Lent begins 

 

 

 

 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 
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